
 

 
Membership Payment Options 
Your membership subscription for the year 2024 – 2025 is due for payment in full by 1 July 2024 for 
your membership to remain financial. 
  
We have 3 membership subscription payment options you can choose from. Payments by Electronic 
Funds Transfer are acceptable, our bank details are on your invoice.  
    
Please note that non-payment of the subscription fee by the due date(s) may result in the suspension 
of your membership until the subscription amount has been paid in full unless prior arrangement with 
the Branch has been made.  
 
Option 1. Annual payment $2860 
Payment in full by 1 July 2024.  
 
Option 2. Payment by equal Direct Debit quarterly instalments of $715.00 
The direct debit payment option allows you to pay your current subscription fees in quarterly 
payments paid in advance. 

Quarterly Direct Debit Schedule Payment will be debited on the following dates 
1st Payment 1st July 2024 $715.00 
2nd Payment 1st October 2024 $715.00 
3rd Payment 1st January 2025 $715.00 
4th Payment 1st April 2025 $715.00 

 
Option 3. Direct Debit (monthly)  
The direct debit payment option allows you to pay your current subscription fees in 12 monthly 
payments paid in advance. 

Monthly Direct Debit Schedule Payment will be debited on the following dates 
1st Payment 1st July 2024 $238.33 
2nd Payment 1st August 2024 $238.33 
3rd Payment 1st September 2024 $238.33 
4th Payment 1st October 2024 $238.33 
5th Payment 1st November 2024 $238.33 
6th Payment 1st December 2024 $238.33 
7th Payment 1st January 2025 $238.33 
8th Payment 1st February 2025 $238.33 
9th Payment 1st March 2025 $238.33 
10th Payment 1st April 2025 $238.33 
11th Payment 1st May 2025 $238.33 
12th Payment 1st June 2025 $238.37 

 
Important Information 
If you are currently paying your membership by Direct Debit, your monthly or quarterly payments 
will continue for the new financial year as per the schedule above.  
 
If your bank account details change at any time, please inform The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, NT 
Branch at least 14 days before the next debit date to arrange a new Direct Debit Request Form.  
 
If you have previously paid quarterly or annually and are interested in Direct Debit monthly 
payments, please contact office@ntguild.org.au or call the NT Branch on 08 8944 6900 to discuss 
further.  
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